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          29th January 2024 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers,  

Year 5 have been invited to take part in a residential visit to The Emmaus Youth Village in Consett 
from Monday 4th March to Wednesday 6th March. 

The residential, which is for 2 nights, will be led by staff from the Youth Ministry Team along with 

members of staff from St John Vianney. The children will enjoy taking part in lots of activities 
such as dance, art, problem-solving, drama, outdoor activities as well as quiet prayer and 
reflection. The accommodation is excellent and there is fantastic outdoor space where some 
of the activities will take place.  

The children leave school on Monday 4th in time to arrive at the Village for 4pm. On Tuesday 5th they 
will take part in a range of activities followed by a second night stay and the children will leave to 
return to school on Wednesday 6th at around 2pm.  

The cost to parents for this visit is £100, which includes travel via coach, 2-night accommodation, food 
and drinks.  Pupils who are entitled to free school meals are eligible for a 50% discount under the 
pupil premium guidelines (please contact the school office for further information).  Payments for this 
visit must be paid online through our School Money app.   

If you would like us to book a place for your Year 5 child, please complete the slip below and return to 
school by Friday 2nd February 2024.   

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Dolphin & Miss Young (Year 5 Teachers) 

 

Year 5 Residential Visit to – Youth Village 4th-6th March 2024 
 

 
Pupil Name: 
 
Class Teacher Name: 
 
I do / do wish my child to take part in this residential visit (please delete as appropriate) 
 
Parent Signature: 
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